
 
 

Help Us Build a Better Eddy Oliver Memorial Recreation Complex! 

Exciting Upgrades Are Underway! 
We’ve already begun improving windows, doors, the roof, gutters, gas log fireplace, and HVAC system. Now 
we’re focusing on: 

•       Fresh paint & new flooring 

•       Updated lighting & added fans 

But we need your help to keep the momentum going! 

 

How the Community Can Help 

The Lost Bridge Village Community Association invites residents and supporters to contribute to the next 
phase of improvements, including: 

   Pool Loungers & Comfortable Seating – for relaxing and socializing 

   Expanded Playground Equipment – safe, engaging play for children 

   Upgraded Fitness Equipment – encouraging community health & wellness 

   New Basketball Goal & Recreational Games – fun for all ages 

 

How to Donate 

  By Phone: Call the Lost Bridge Village Office at (479) 359-3204 to process a check or credit card 
donation over the phone. 

 By Mail: Send a check payable to Lost Bridge Village Community Association to: 
Lost Bridge Village Community Association 
12477 Lodge Drive 
Garfield, AR 72732 
Please specify "Recreation Complex Fund" in the memo line of your check. 

 Online: Click the link below or visit our website at lbvca.com: 

Lost Bridge Village Community Association Donation 

 

Let’s build a better space together — for fun, fitness, and community! 

Thank you for your continued support!      

https://lbvca.com/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=Q334NES3K7EA2

